## EKCU WELCOMES ANOTHER PAYROLL PARTNER

We are delighted to welcome on board our newest payroll saving employer partner, MB Aerospace.

Our employer engagement officer, Graeme Mullin, is pictured with Lynn Poole at MB Aerospace's Head Office in Motherwell, and Graeme commented, "It is great to have another big employer joining as a payroll saving partner with East Kilbride Credit Union. MB Aerospace is a large employer with more than 700 staff, and they are being very proactive in joining us as a payroll partner to offer their employees an easy way to save as well as access to low cost affordable credit.

For more information on how other employers can join with East Kilbride Credit Union to create a payroll saving partnership as a free staff benefit, please contact info@ekcreditunion.co.uk





# DAVID URQUHART SKY TRAVEL

We are pleased to announce a new partnership with David Urquhart Sky Travel. This is an exciting opportunity for us both and we look forward to working together in the future. As part of this partnership David Urquhart

are offering East Kilbride Credit Union members a £50 discount on future bookings. You can book online through <a href="https://www.duholidays.com/costa-del-sol">https://www.duholidays.com/costa-del-sol</a> and entering promo code CUDU on the homepage. Alternatively, you can call 01355 \*\*\*\*\* and a member of the David Urquhart team will be happy to assist. As well as a £50 discount, David Urquhart are also entering our members into a prize draw to win a ????????

## LOAVES & FISHES FOODBANK



East Kilbride Credit Union and its members are generous supporters of Loaves & Fishes. We have a box in our main office where members can drop off items and then Loaves & Fishes collect it. Our volunteer Karen Thomson recently won a raffle through Morrisons in which she won a trolley full of shopping and kindly added this donation to our Loaves & Fishes box. East Kilbride Credit Union and Loaves & Fishes would like to thank Karen for this generous act.

## **MEMBER INFORMATION**



EKCU are currently collecting Easter Egg donations for the local Woman's Aid and would be grateful for any donations our members can make. Easter Eggs can be dropped into the CU offices before close of business on Wednesday 1st April.

#### DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Our office will be closed on the following dates:

- Good Friday Friday 10<sup>th</sup> April
- Saturday 11<sup>th</sup> April
- Easter Monday Monday 13<sup>th</sup> April
- Friday 8<sup>th</sup> May
- Monday 25<sup>th</sup> May

## **NEW STAFF MEMBER**

We have a new member of the team, Ruth, joining us for a period of 12 months to cover Maternity leave. You may notice some slight changes to the team over this period of leave, however, our aim is still to provide our members with a 1st class experience.

#### **NEW DIRECTORS**

We held our Annual General Meeting (AGM) on Tuesday 25<sup>th</sup> February and would like to thank everyone who came along. At the AGM two new Directors were elected on to our Board. We would like to welcome both Pat Watters and Andy Smith onto our volunteer Board of Directors.



JL TO PROVIDE DETAILS? HAVE THE BOARD AGREED ANYTHING?

#### THINGS TO REMEMBER

- Same Day Payments will be in your bank account on the same working day by 5pm.
- Always put your member number/surname on any correspondence sent to us.
- Loan application decisions can take up to 7 days from when we receive all required information.

### **WE WANT YOUR FEEDBACK!**

As a valued member of East Kilbride Credit Union we would like to invite you to leave us a review on Trustpilot.

https://www.trustpilot.com/review/www.ekcreditunion.co.uk

These reviews play an important role in helping us make future decisions. We take into account all comments received and will work with the Board of Directors to ensure that we keep improving services to members.